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At the request of participants during 2014, the Commission organised a meeting of the Global Health 
Policy Forum on the 13th January to discuss the future structure and functioning of the meetings of 
this Forum.  

 

This meeting gave the opportunity to participants to express their views and provide the Commission 
services with concrete suggestions to facilitate future meetings. These suggestions provided the basis 
for a very positive exchange of ideas. The idea of the future co-chairing of the future meetings of the 
Forum (Commission + Civil Society Organisations) was welcomed by the Commission. This should 
enhance the exchange between the Commission and the stakeholders and help stimulate discussion.  

 

The Commission foresees organizing 6 meetings in 2015 with the next one taking place on 12th 
February. Several NGOs also presented a list of topics to be dealt with in future meetings. This list will 
also be discussed internally before any decision on individual is taken. 
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